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From: Kretz Samantha
To: Rheubottom, Amber, ENV
Cc: Maurer, Anne, ENV; Osimowicz, Alaina, EMNRD; Klatt, Alan, ENV; Vandal Quentin
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: NMED response Tijeras NOI
Date: Friday, April 5, 2024 10:19:29 AM
Attachments: image001.png


CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
Hello Amber,
 
GCC submitted a 5-day notification for the additional sample request for the CKD area. GCC
will be sampling on Friday, April 12, 2024.
 
Below you will find response to the first two items of the NMED response letter.
1. The TCLP results indicates the sample identifier is” GCC Tijeras Coal”. Please specify if these results
are for the off-spec coal or the regularly used coal? If these results are for the standard coal, NMED
requests a sample of the off-spec coal be collected and analyzed for TCLP. The sample results
submitted with the NOI are for off-spec coal.
2. The SPLP results indicates the sample identifier is “Coal”. Please specify if these results are for the
off-spec coal or the regularly used coal? If these results are for the standard coal, NMED requests a
sample of the off-spec coal be collected and analyzed for SPLP. The sample results submitted with
the NOI are for off-spec coal.


 
If there are any other questions, please let me know.
V/r
Samantha


 
 
Samantha Kretz
Tijeras Environmental Engineer
 
O: 505-286-6081
C: 505-377-5288
 
GCC.com
 


 
 
From: Rheubottom, Amber, ENV <Amber.Rheubottom@env.nm.gov> 
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 12:31 PM
To: Kretz Samantha <skretz@gcc.com>
Cc: Maurer, Anne, ENV <Anne.Maurer@env.nm.gov>; Osimowicz, Alaina, EMNRD
<Alaina.Osimowicz@emnrd.nm.gov>; Klatt, Alan, ENV <Alan.Klatt@env.nm.gov>
Subject: NMED response Tijeras NOI
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Samantha,
 
Attached is a response from NMED on the NOI submitted for the off-spec coal. Please reach
out if you have any questions.
 
Totsiens –
 
o—o—o—o—o—o—o—o—o—o—o—o—o—o—o—o—o—o
 
Amber Rheubottom
Water Resource Professional III
Mining Environmental Compliance Section
amber.rheubottom@env.nm.gov
cell - 505-660-2379
 
Schedule: Tuesday-Friday
 
New Mexico Environment Department
Ground Water Quality Bureau
Harold Runnels Building
1190 South St Francis Drive
PO Box 5469
Santa Fe NM 87502
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